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Jeff Watson

From: Joe Gilbert
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 12:07 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: RE: BL-13-00023 Haw

Will have Happy Trails signed and brought to you tomorrow….. 
 

Joe Gilbert, R.S. 
Licensed On-site Wastewater  
Designer & Inspector #5200273 
 
Kittitas County Environmental Health 
507 N. Nanum Suite 101 
Ellensburg, Wa 98926 
509-933-8262 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Jeff Watson  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 9:33 AM 
To: Joe Gilbert 
Subject: BL-13-00023 Haw 
 
Apparently the answer to your email (9/20/2013 attached) is below for this BLA. 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 

From: Cece Haw [mailto:cecilehaw@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 1:38 PM 
To: Jeff Watson 
Cc: rrepin@inlandnet.com 
Subject: Re: BL-13-00023 Haw 
 
Unless Repin advises otherwise, yes, that is the plan.  Access to the sewer and water is about 60 feet. 
 
Cece Haw 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Dec 17, 2013, at 11:15 AM, Jeff Watson <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote: 
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BL-13-00023 Haw Hyperlink to On-Line File 

  

Public Health needs to know if your Boundary Line Adjustment is going to be served by 
Ronald Sewer and Water (see attached). 

  

  

Jeffrey A. Watson 

Planner II 

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby  

Ellensburg WA   98926 

jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 

509-933-8274 

  

 
 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

<BL-13-00023 Haw Master File 12.17.2013.pdf> 


